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Dear Mr. Sisneros,
Would you please share the attached letter with the Board of County Commissioners?

We would like to add our voices to thousands of other Santa Fe County residents who strongly oppose locating the
AES project so close to residential communities.

We urge the Commissioners to put the safety and well-being of tax-paying, voting people ahead of corporate profits.
Thank you very much for your time and consideration,

Craig & Barbara Castleman, 10 Moya Loop, Santa Fe, NM 87508
barbaracastleman@gmail.com
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